

CUMORAH CONNECTION

SPRING 2007

CEO Memo

Re: A whole lot more...

Whew! It's been a busy winter for us here at Cumorah. Now that spring is here and temperatures are heating up, we are ready to share the fruits of our labor with you.

We have been working on our new office building in Green Valley for more than three years. Now, we're nearing completion, and we'll be open around the first of May. Watch for your invitation to our Open House!

We thank our general contractor, Boyd Martin, for his zeal in keeping us on-time and under budget. We are delighted with our project manager, Jim Harris, for the care and attention he's put into this building. Many subcontractors also deserve our thanks.

Now, the Kolob Branch will be remodeled, including much needed lobby space for our members and offices for branch management. The new floorplan will be on view in the Kolob lobby. A little construction dust will be worth the added conveniences.

Though we are encouraged by Cumorah's growth, we intend to maintain our focus on providing you and your family with unbeatable financial value, excellent personal service, and a warm and friendly environment.

Thanks for your trust and patronage. We'll see you at the Open House!

Tony Mook, Chief Executive Officer